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Appointment of new CFO & Company Secretary 

 

 
 

Metgasco Ltd (ASX:MEL) (Metgasco or the Company)  advises that Victoria Mclellan has resigned 
from the role of Chief Financial Officer (CFO) & Company Secretary (Co Sec) and  Sonu Cheema 
has been appointed as CFO/Co Sec, effective 1 July 2023 .  
 

Sonu has more than 12 years of finance and commercial experience working with public and private 
companies in Australia and abroad. He currently serves as a company secretary for several ASX 
listed oil and gas and mineral exploration companies. 

 

For the purposes of ASX Listing Rule 12.6, Sonu Cheema will be responsible for communication 
between the Company and ASX. 

 

Ken Aitken Managing Director Commented: 

 

“I look forward to working with Sonu and benefit from his knowledge and experience going forward.  
The Metgasco Board and Management would like to thank Vicky for her excellent contribution to 
Metgasco’s business over the last year.” 
 

 

This ASX announcement was approved and authorised for release by the Board 

 
For further information contact: Metgasco Ltd ACN 088 196 383 

Philip Amery Level 2, 30 Richardson Street, West Perth, WA 

Chairman   

+ 61 402 091 180 info@metgasco.com.au 

philip.amery@metgasco.com.au www.metgasco.com.au  

 

Ken Aitken   

Managing Director   

+61 418 736 705  
ken.aitken@metgasco.com.au 
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